€ March

Happy March everyone! This month we will celebrate Dr. Seuss. The week of March 4"-8" we will be
wearing different things in honor of him. Please see a flyer either in the classroom or at the time clock for this
information.

March 15" we would like for everyone to dress in Green for St Patrick’s Day fun. We will not be having
parties but we will have a special treat this day for snack.

March 19" we will be having Spring Pictures. When I get a copy of the background I will post it at the time
clock.

April 19" the whole center will be closed for training please mark this on your calendars.
News:

We are having move ups on March 4", please see me if you have any questions about this. There will not be
another move until sometime in May.

Teacher of the month goes to Mrs. Rhonda. Mrs. Rhonda is our Pre-k teacher and has been with us for 9 years.
Mrs. Rhonda helps out in the front office, summer camp, as well as other classrooms when needed. We’re very
lucky to have her as part of our team.

Parents please take a second to go to our Facebook page and leave a review. Word of mouth helps grow our
enrollment!

Parents we’d really like to know your thoughts and ideas. We plan to offer a parent meeting once a month this
year. Please give me some feedback on which times and day work best for you and what topics you'd like
covered.

Reminders:

Parents we greatly appreciate everything that you do for our teachers and our center. We ask that you please be
mindful when you are in the classrooms. Do not pick up other children or take children out of the rooms. Also,
please be mindful of conversations in the classrooms (little ears over hear and repeat what they hear some
times). This is for our safety as well as your own.

Parents, when planning a birthday celebration at the center for your child, please refer to the section in the
parent handbook that addresses this. If you have any questions please talk to the front office staff not the
classroom teachers. We must make sure that all state polices are being followed when having these
celebrations. Pre-K has a once a month celebration, not individual.

Parents please be mindful when parking at the front of the building. Please park in the first lane closest to the
building the second lane is for pulling thru so that no one gets blocked in.

Parents, Sabrina and I try to ensure our program is one of care and quality. Should you ever have any concerns,
compliments or complaints, please feel free to speak to either one of us in person, via phone or email
(amanda@appletreeprep.com). Any time that you have a concern, please bring it to my attention no matter how
small. I want to do my best to assure the happiness of everyone at Apple Tree Prep- Athens.




